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Principal’s
Message

Office Hours

Our office is open Monday - Friday
from 7:30pm - 3:30pm. 

To report a student absence, please
email tlabsences@fmpsd.ab.ca or
call 780-743-5771. 

We are so grateful for another fantastic month at Timberlea Public School. Our
students, teachers, educational assistants, custodial and office staff have been busy
getting classrooms ready for the holiday season. Our holiday concert season is upon us
and we ask you to save the date of December 19, 2023 for our two concerts. The
students have been practicing and cannot wait to hit the stage!

We began this month with a joint commemorative assembly with our neighbours, the
staff and students of the Fort McMurray Christian School. We spent our moment of
silence remembering our veterans and how much they sacrificed for our freedoms. We
had a record number of parents join our assembly and would like to express our
gratitude for ther dedication and engagement with the school. 

Our athletics program continues to thrive with our girls and boys volleyball season
coming to an end. Both teams improved so much thanks to the dedication and
volunteerism of our coaches, Ms. Elly, Ms. Vanessa, Ms. Martin,  Ms. Shelley & Ms. Kim. Our
floor hockey team has started practicing and will be competing December 1st and 2nd.

Fort McMurray Public School Board trustees visited our school, led by Dawson Pieroway,
the Deputy Prime Minister of Wolf Land and School Council Chair, Carla Seguin. We also
had our Jr Elder Keeper Ava Pruden host Kookum Trudy Cardinal to bake bannock with
our Grade Five students. and learn the Cree words for various ingredients.
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Scientists in School
Visit Timberlea

Our Grade One, Grade Three and Grade Six
students participated in a virtual program
called “Scientists in School” where students
enjoyed the hands on experiments and
interactive presentation. Way to make
science come alive in Ms. Morris, Ms. Adams
and Ms. Hiebert’s classes!

Grade OnesI Like T
o Move It
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Get involved and stay informed by following
our School Social Media accounts: 

Facebook: @TimberleaSchool
Instagram: @TimberleaSchool

Twitter: @TimberleaSchool 

Thank you to students, parents and 
staff who sponsored families through our
Angel Tree tag campaign. This holiday
season, we appreciate your generosity
and charitable donation. Thanks for
teaching our students active citizenship.

Angel Tree for
Local Families
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